

Announcing the Second Annual U9 and Above Soccer Camp 2015

The Brandywine Heights Area High School Girls and Boys
 soccer teams will be holding a three day soccer camp at 
the Brandywine Heights Area High School soccer field.

The camp will be open to any girl or boy registered with 
Topton Soccer Club in the age groups of U9 and above.

Dates of the Soccer Camp: July 13th, 14th, and 15th
	Rain dates: July 16th and 17th

Cost of the soccer camp is $55 a player and each 
player will receive a free soccer camp t-shirt.

The soccer camp will run from 6:00 PM to 8:00 PM each night.

A portion of the proceeds will be donated 
to a Juvenile Cancer Foundation.

Send your payment along with the registration form by Friday, July 3rd to:

Guy Miller
P. O. Box 94
Topton, PA  19562

Any questions please contact Guy at gsoccer7@ptd.net.
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